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Thames View Primary School Newsletter 

Week 4 of the school year and the weather is turning much colder as we move into 

Autumn! Children will play outside and take part in outdoor learning, unless it is 

raining, so please can your children start to bring coats in to school. It has been a 

very exciting week for us at Thames View Primary School, with a celebrity message 

from one of the people we have named our houses after. Our houses are Dahl, 

Donaldson, Rowling and Walliams and I am sure many of you would have seen the 

personal message that David Walliams sent to the children of Thames View this 

week. This message praised them of their love of reading, which we are seeing all 

around the school. Year 4 had an exciting journey to Lullingstone Villa this week to 

learn about their topic of Romans and Year 6 will be venturing to Dover Castle on 

Monday to learn more about the World Wars and Operation Dynamo.  I hope you 

all have a lovely weekend and stay safe, Mrs Rogers.  

 

Mrs Rogers Message  

 

Quote of the week  
 

“Only you can 
control your future.”  
 Dr Seuss  

  

  Reminder to Year 6 Parents 
 

The Dover Castle trip is on Monday 

3rd October. Please ensure your 

child brings their packed lunch or 

you have ordered a packed lunch 

from school if they normally have 

school dinner. Please also ensure 

your child brings a coat, as we 

expect it to be cold outside. 

Remember the coach leaves 

school at 8.30am, so please make 

sure year 6 are at school at 8.15am 

on Monday.  

 

 
 

Responsibility 
 

Resilience 
 

Respect 

Special events  

coming soon 

 
3rd October- Dover Castle, Year 6 

Trip 

6th October – Census Fun Day! 

 

7th October- Demon Dentist, Year 

3 and 4 Trip 

 

11th October -  

End of term - 21st October 

Staff Development Days 

Monday 31st October 

Tuesday 1st November  

Children return 2nd November 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 Wellbeing Dog therapy has begun 
 

Tri-Golf Event – Year 3 

Well done to all the children who attended the tournament.  

We won Fair Play award, and still waiting to hear the winning rank. 

Look out for our next tournament.  

 



 

Golden Ticket 
Golden Ticket is every Friday and a child in each Key Stage 

2 class can win the golden ticket for outstanding effort, 

behaviour and for showing our 3 school values, Respect, 

Responsibility and Resilience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Star of the week Star Reader Star Writer Maths Champion 

Pippin Evie  Jamie B  

Sunrise Olivia  Oscar  

Elstar Elise Freddie Patrick Emily 

Kanzi Ryan Millie Alfie Ava 

Fortune Violet Samuel Autumn George 

Liberty Nora Bella Jackson Aria 

Opal Rio Harriet Lily Igor 

Topaz April Oliver Emily Daisy 

Enterprise Lily-Mae Rhien Emma Sebastian 

Victory Emelia Treasure Elsie Skylar 

Blenheim Frankie Aidan Evie Isla 

Windsor Isabelle Eddie Olivia Isla 

Discovery Dylan Stanley Penny Thomas 

Pioneer  Ashton Darcy Reggie Sukhmani 

PE champions 

 

KS1      Autumn 

KS2       Penny 

Weekly Class Attendance Reward : Congratulations to the 

classes who achieved high attendance this week. They had 

milk and cookies this morning in class to celebrate… well 

done everyone 

KS1    Kanzi Class      97.22%        KS2   Windsor Class   98.92% 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Stars of the Week :   Ellie, Ho-Shun, Jayce, Bethany 

Well done everyone for working hard in Nursery this week  
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                                                 School Council Representatives 2022/23 
 

CLASS REPRESENTATIVE DEPUTY 

Elstar Buddy Lily  

Kanzi Ryan  Florence  

Liberty Alba  Freddie 

Fortune Olive  Milo  

Opal Abigail  Rio  

Topaz Leo  Evie  

Enterprise Chloe  Sebastian  

Victory Toby  Treasure  

Blenheim Mason  Phoebe  

Windsor Poppy  Ruby 

Discovery Lois  Emily  

Pioneer Sophie  Archie   

 

Children are chosen by their teachers and class mates to represent their classes.  Three times 

a year the School Council will meet with Mrs Riddington, and discuss any ideas and/or issues 

that their class have raised.  During the spring/summer terms, representatives from Year R will 

be invited to attend the meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Girl Cherri 

Deputy Head Girl Darcy 

Head Boy Tyler 

Deputy Head Boy Nikolai 

 

PTA News 

 

Disco – 21st October – details to follow 

 

FIREWORK NIGHT – Sunday 6th November 

Ticket Link – 
https://buytickets.at/thamesviewpta/685516 

Family- £25 

Adult- £6 

Child - £4 

 

 

Break the Rules Day – 8th November – details to 

follow 

 

 

      

If you have any 
time to support 
the PTA, please 
see the school 

office. 
 

https://buytickets.at/thamesviewpta/685516


 

 

Safeguarding Corner  

If you have concerns about your child, please come in and raise your concerns 

with our Mrs Flynn or Mrs Stevens. This week, we give you some questions to talk 

to you child about online safety, if you need any support, please let us know! 
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